
Dear Mr. and Mrs. Sviteck  
 
 
 I’m writing this letter to thank you for the most wonderful experience of my 

life. Outward Bound is a great place to spend a summer, learn new things, and meet 

new people from different parts of the world. It wasn’t easy living in the woods for 

two weeks, but by the end of the trip, I felt like a brand new me.  Sure, I had some 

ups and downs along the way; one of the hardest things being out there to me was 

not being able to do every normal thing I do when I’m at home. My highest point was 

when we reached the top of Table Rock Mountain, it felt like I could take over the 

world at the top of the mountain.  Before going to Outward Bound, I had a problem 

with adapting the new people and this has helped me learn how to handle situations 

in a better way. This experience was a crazy road, and probably the most fun I’ve 

ever had in my life. I really appreciate you giving this opportunity of a lifetime. I’m 

going to remember this for the rest of my life, hopefully share my wonderful stories 

with my grandchildren.  

 

          Sincerely,  

          Brian Martino 

 


